
October Board Meeting Minutes 
Meeting Date...Oct 13 

 

Board Members present 
Steve Quinn, Commissioner 
Mark Opfer, Tom Holder, Rusty Jensen, Bill Weller, Terry Hovorka, Gary Kruse, Alan Hardt 
Rick DuVall (elect), Dave Sanderson (elect) 
Marty Boro (Secretary) 

 

Guests present 
Bo Boozikee 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm 
 
Bill Weller 
Gave a financial report. Stated that Banquet numbers are down, for the present time. 
 
Tom Holder 
Shared that the Awards voting was completed and the Award winners were known. 
Shared the winners with Rick DuVall, to get the awards made. 
Stated that the scoring line being wrong on the fields needs to be corrected.  
Opened discussion about several complaints about the umpire, Ben. 
 
Rusty Jensen 
Nothing to report 
 
Mark Opfer 
Working on keeping tournament games updated on website.  
Chuck Cantoya keeping the "Find a Replacement" tool current for the tournament. 
 

Rick DuVall 
Been working with Gary on the Banquet details. 
 
Terry Hovorka 
Shared examples of sportsmanship witnessed on the fields. 
 
Gary Kruse 
"Division Champions" t-shirts have been ordered. 
Showed two examples of "Tournament Champions" jacket possibilities. 
Board voted unaminously on one of the jacket choices. 
 
Steve Quinn 
Expressed gratitude to Gary Kruse, and Bill Weller, for their time and efforts while 
serving on the Board. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 



 

 


